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April 3, 2020

?02i/4P/?-5 PH 2-

p U c 0
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Sir or Madam;

On March 21, from 3 P. M. to 8 P. M., a meeting was scheduled 
concerning Case #16-0253-GA-BTX; Duke Central Corridor Extension 
Gas Pipeline* It was to be held at the University of Cincinnati-- 
Blue Ash campus.

Because of the pandemic, that meeting was canceled. I had 
planned to attend and, if possible, to testify. I am writing 
to urge the Ohio Power Siting Board to reschedule that meeting 
once the threat from COVID-19 has passed.

This issue is too important not to hold the public meetings 
that were scheduled before the coronavirus began to sweep 
the country.

I appreciate whatever consideration you can give to my 
request•

Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Tim Shay

Tim Shay
7227 Scottwood Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45237-3128 
www.tirashay74@yahoo.com
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